KKal

## **Department of Public Works**

## Memo

To:

Steven Contente, Town Administrator

From:

Christopher J. Parella, Director of Public Works

Date:

May 18, 2022

Re:

Gimo Barrera, 44 Elmwood Drive - Request for 12' Curb Cut to Widen Driveway

Town Administrator Contente,

I have reviewed the above-mentioned petition and have no issues or concerns with the granting of this curb cut. I recommend that the Honorable Town Council approve this request.

Respectfully Submitted,

Christopher J. Parella Director of Public Works

COM MATTER CONTRIBUTES TO STEE TO AND ADMINISTRATION OF THE PROPERTY OF THE PR

JUN - 1 2022

MEETING